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Prayer Vigil for Jeffery Kiluba and Akinobu Iwasaki 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

As many of you have heard already over the weekend tragedy struck twice.  

 

Once with the passing of our 2nd gen brother Jeffery Kiluba and again with the hospitalization and then 

passing of another 2nd generation Akinobu Iwasaki.  

 

Both are members of our Northeast Region family.  Both were still very young.  

 

Even if we know that they are passing on to a new life, we still feel very sad that they left this earth so 

early.  

 

We know many youth especially are feeling very sad and challenged by this situation and so we feel it 

would be good to take some intentional time to pray for Jeffery and Akinobu.  

 

Therefore we would like to hold a special prayer vigil for them at our Belvedere Cheon Shim Won this 

Friday evening at 8pm.  

 

We encourage especially our youth to join in at this time of prayer and reflection. 

 

- Pastor Justin Okamoto 


